
 

 

June 1, 2021  
 
 
To:              Prospective Firms 

 
Subject:     Addendum One: Changes to Request for Qualifications for Inspection Services - Proposal Submittal 
 
Project:     SW-81c (RFQ) for Inspection Services 
 
 

This Addendum corrects the following for the subject referenced contract.  
 

 Changes to (RFQ) 
This addendum revises the (RFQ), pg. 9 to include the changes/additions below: 
“280. Format. Submit one hard copy of the proposal and an electronic copy on a memory stick 
with a PDF of the proposal”. Proposals will also be accepted by email in PDF format to the 
following address mike.boyd@durhamnc.gov and are to be received no later than 2:00 PM on 
Friday, June 4th, 2021. Proposals that are late will not be accepted. 
 
Project webpage: https://durhamnc.gov/4512 
 
 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Mike Boyd 
 
Mike Boyd, MScM 
Project Manager 
(984) 227-4486 
Mike.boyd@durhamnc.gov 
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